
Report of the Shirley/Papanui Community Board to the Council meeting of 17 August 2006 

11. ORANA WILDLIFE PARK - APPLICATION FOR FUNDING 
 
 The Board considered information relating to a funding application from Orana Wildlife Park for 

$10,000 towards the cost of completing the upgrade of the Park’s internal roading network. 
 
 The Board resolved to grant $5,000 from its 2006/07 Discretionary Fund to Orana Wildlife Park for 

the purpose of capital works. 
 
 


